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Subject: Changes to Medical Assistance Copayments

Are there changes to Medical Assistance copayments, and when will they be 
effective?   

Response By: Division of Health Service Date:04/04/12

The Office of Medical Assistance Programs (OMAP) is advising that copayments 
are changing effective May 15, 2012.  OMAP began sending out notification (CM 
496) on March 19, 2012 to inform individuals of these copayment changes.  See 
the attachment for a copy of this notification. 

These changes do not apply to individuals who are in a managed care plan or are 
not currently required to pay a copayment.  

 

http://oimweb/MAIN/polclarif/ma/pma16142-338attach1.pdf

